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Contacted Kansas Members about Leadership Institute, and in particular promoted the 
Kansas Library Association Educational Foundation grants for the Leadership Institute 
through my position on the board. 
 
Mickey Coalwell was invited to be a Mentor for the 2012 Leadership Institute.  
 
Discussed MPLA with other professionals while attending the 9th International 
Conference of the Book in Toronto, Ontario. 
 
Currently trying to attract new members through KLA – so far uncertain of results 
 
Contributed to Professional blogs through my organization at K-State – “Talking in the 
Library” and “Short Cuts.” 
 
 


